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Inter-House Sway Competition Class-VII 

 

 
An eco-friendly Diwali honors tradition while protecting the planet, with sustainable choices that 

light the way to a cleaner future. 

  

Students of class VII worked on ‘ Microsoft Sway Software’ to create beautiful presentation on the 

topic Eco-Friendly Diwali as a part of the Inter House Sway Competition for class VII held on 14th 

Oct 2024. 

Children took part in the competition enthusiastically and their presentations showcased their skills. 

They also presented many innovative ideas which can be adapted to celebrate Eco-Friendly Diwali. 

The presentations will be judged on different criteria like originality of content, creativity and use of 

graphics and multimedia. 

 

Children were excited to explore and learn new software and make appealing, compact and 

comprehensive presentations. 

 


